
June 9, 2020 
 
Good Evening BMS 8th Grade Families, 
 
We are in the final stretch of distance learning and finishing up the school year- # Go Knights! We wanted to take                      
the opportunity to thank you for your support throughout the school year and honor the hard work of our 8th graders                     
as they transition to high school. Below are several updates on 8th grade end of year items to share with you                     
regarding distribution and pick-up.  
 
Yearbook Distribution: 
❏ Yearbooks are still back-ordered, and we will send you an additional update once they are delivered to                 

BMS.  
 
 
PTHEA 8th Grade Gift: 
❏ The Parsippany-Troy Hills Education Association (PTHEA) wanted to recognize and celebrate our middle             

school 8th graders milestone of moving-up to high school. They generously have purchased tumblers for               
each 8th grade student this year, and tumblers will be distributed with middle school diplomas on Friday                 
and Monday.  

 
 
Diplomas: 
❏ Diplomas will be available for pick-up on ​Friday, June 12th and ​make-up day Monday, June 15th.                

Please park in our school parking lot and send one individual (child or parent) to our pick-up table to                   
adhere to social distancing. Please adhere to the schedule below: 
 

Student Last Name Times on Friday June 12th 

A-F 9am-10am 

G-L 10am-11am 

M-R 11am-12pm 

S-Z 12pm-1pm 

Make-Up Date-Monday, June 15th 9am -11pm  make-up date for all students 

 
BMS Moving-Up Ceremony Premiere: 
❏ Please join us in watching and viewing our ​2020 BMS Moving-Up Ceremony On June 17th @ 6:30 pm.                  

The ceremony will appear on Youtube as well as the BMS homepage and we will be sending out a link. 
 
 
Summer Reading for PHHS Students: 
❏ Any student attending Parsippany Hills High School will soon find our summer reading assignments on our                

school webpage and district webpage.  
 
 

 



Re-Registration Forms: 
❏ Just a reminder to also drop off any re-registration forms when you stop in on Friday or Monday. 

 
In closing, we wish you and your families a relaxing, safe and healthy summer.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Natalie Betz, Rich Fonti and Matt Stanzione 

 


